
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Venue:       Zoom 
Present:  Peter Nash, Tom Kavanagh, Julie Sheahan, 
Apologies: Sandra Carolan, Mike Carolan, Teresa Pollard, Beryl Shannon, 
Minutes: Julie 
 
 
Food Collections:  The food collection was very well supported.  Peter took a big box and at least 
thirty bags, together with cash donations of £65 to the Foodbank.  We will collect for the Foodbank 
again on 7/8th November.  Julie will ask Melissa to put a thank you in the newsletter. 

We will collect for Christian Care in December, Julie will confirm this with Gillian and Anita at CC. 

There was a suggestion we might make a donation to the Foodbank or Faith in Action from our 
funds; it was felt that with the future so insecure we should delay this. 

Christmas cards for Prisoners of Conscience: Julie will buy cards and address them with 
Teresa’s help.  She will ask Father Matthias if we might leave them at the back of the Church on 
22nd November. We will buy just 150 cards this year. 
 
Peace Service:  We would like to hold a Peace Service on 1st January.  There would be no singing, 
or refreshments, but hopefully we could play some hymns.  There is a CD player at the Church, or 
music can be played from an iPad if someone has a speaker.  Julie will ask Father Matthias if we 
can plan this. 
 
Any Other Business: Stamps: Teresa took some stamps to Jesuit Missions, we will continue to 
collect these and advertise it nearer Christmas. 
Meetings: As Sandra and Mike are not able to join us at present, it was suggested we try and meet 
in the presbytery after Mass, as long as meetings of up to six are still permitted.  Tom will confirm. 
 
Date of Next meeting: Tuesday 10th November 2020  

Time and Venue:  tbc 

 

Saint John Fisher Justice and Peace Group 
 

http://www.sjf-justiceandpeace.org.uk/ 
 

Minutes of meeting: Tuesday 13th October 2020 at 8.00 pm  
  


